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DATES TO REMEMBER  

13th April:  End of Term 1 

30th April:  Start of Term 2 

30th Aprilð11th May    

          Parent/Teacher Interviews 

2nd May:  Playgroup 

3rd May:  Grip Leadership 

7th May: PUPIL FREE DAY 

8th May: March in Mayð6/7ôs 

9th May: Playgroup 

10th May: Newsletter 

15th, 16th, 17th May: NAPLAN 

15th May: Gov Council ï3.40pm 

16th May: Playgroup 

18th May Naracoorte C/Country 

20th May: Millicent Gala Day 

23rd May: Nat Sim Reading Day 

                 Playgroup 

24th May: Newsletter 

11th June: Queenôs Birthday 

4th July: Reports Home 

6th July: End of Term 2 

 

Our School CORE VALUES are : RESPECT    RESPONSIBILITY    A IMING  FOR PERSONAL BEST 

 

Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 
You can get through life with a small set of writing skills but you have to be able to 
read.  You can gain a lot of information by listening to podcasts, etc but every 
adult will need to be able to read timetables, contracts, forms required to be filled 
in and voting options at elections.  Reading is a lifelong skill and how well you can 
read will impact upon the quality of your life. 
I urge you to read to your child and to listen to them read.  Have a  
conversation with your child about the book: pose some questions to 
check their understandings, opinions and ideas.  
 

Sports Day 
The weather last Thursday matched the quality of the dayÌfantastic.  I sincerely 
thank all our staff and parent helpers who assisted so ably to make the day a  
success.  Our students were well prepared for the Syd Shuffle at the start of the 
day right through to the team games.  This doesnÐt happen by accident, it is due to 
the preparation by Jan and her expectation that all will put in their best effort.  
Thanks Jan. 
 

Writing Conference 
Jan and I attended a writing workshop in Mount Gambier with a speaker from the 
United Kingdom on grammar, punctuation and spelling.  While our students do very 
well in the Language Conventions NAPLAN test, this is not always  carried over 
into their own writing.  This will be a focus of our teaching of  writing over the 
course of this year. 
 

Agile Leadership Conference 
Two weeks ago, I attended a conference on the process of clearly identifying areas 
in which we can improve.  This conference gave leaders permission to focus on less 
and to respond specifically with a view to measurable improvement. 
 

End of Term 
Please note there will be an early dismissal on Friday (2:30pm), last day of term. 
I am taking a few days retention leave this week which will allow me to farewell one 
of our sons and his partner as they head off to Asia.  So, I wish you all a safe and 
relaxing break.  Please keep up the listening to reading and practise of times tables 
during the break. 
 

Please return attached forms regarding Parent Teacher Interviews and Sports Day 
Survey ASAP. 
 

Moira Neagle 



coastline  


